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Dear Parent, 

Happy New Year! 

 

The first month, a perfect time to start all over again. Being the first month of the new year, there are a lot of 

expectations riding on January. Let us castaway all the confusions and welcome it with countless 

opportunities. 

January is well known for Republic Day which is one of the most important national events of India. Lets 

celebrate Republic Day this year with the motto of Clean India, Developed India. 

We are looking forward to a great month of curricular and co-curricular activities along with music and 

games designed for the students. 

Kindly go through the information sheet carefully as it will keep you updated with the curriculum for the 

month of January. 

"The beginning is the most important part of the work." 

 

ENGLISH- 

Literature : Chapter12- The Kite (poem) 

 

 

 



Grammar  : Chapter22- Short Forms 

                     Chapter24- In, Into, On, At, Behind, Under, Beside, Above  

                     Chapter 25- Joining Words  

 

MATHEMATICS: 

Chapter 10- Time 

Chapter 12- Data Handling 

 

हिन्दी –  

पाठ्यपुस्तक : पाठ 12–होली मनाई (पत्र) 

                      पाठ 13- हमारे अपने (कविता) 

 

ENVIRONMENTAL STUDIES - 

Chapter 15- Means Of Transport and Communication  

Chapter 16- Our Country India 

 

COMPUTER SCIENCE- 

Chapter 7- More on Paint & Paint 3D 
 

ART AND CRAFT-Poster on Republic Day, Expression Drawing  

 

GENERAL KNOWLEDGE- 

Chapter 34- Flags of Different Countries 

Chapter 35- World Languages 

Chapter 36- Let’s Travel the World 

 

 

Kindly Note-  

Activities/Competitions to be held for month of January on the themes– 

 Cooking Without Fire- Little Chef (20.01.23) 

 National Symbols in Scrapbook  (24.01.23) 

 Orange Day  (24.01.23) 

We believe in a joyful experiential learning system wherein; each child is encouraged to participate 

wholeheartedly! 

Looking forward for your support and cooperation. 

 

Thanking you 

 

 

 

 

 

Ms. Neena Chaku 

Principal 

 


